
Spring Cleaning?  
Don’t forget to shred those old documents!

Pipefitters Steamfitters Credit Union will be hosting our 2nd Annual Shred Event 
on Saturday, April 20th from 9:00am – 12:00pm at the Woodbury branch.

This is an opportunity for you to safely dispose of those sensitive documents that 
are cluttering up your desks and drawers. Hope to see you then!

Did You Know...
We offer a peace of mind product tied to your checking account? 
Ready Reserve is a product that can help you avoid NSF fees by 
automatically covering charges that could potentially cause your 
checking account to become negative. This low interest loan can be 
helpful for example, when your mortgage or rent payment is due but 
your paycheck is days out. The Ready Reserve will alleviate the stress 
of mortgage or rent returns by paying the items.

Contact a loan officer today to get your Ready Reserve! 

Low Fixed Rate Auto Loans 
Have a new driver in the house or just looking to upgrade your 
vehicle? Your credit union offers low fixed rate new and used 
vehicle loans. Rates on new vehicles as low as 4.99% APR 
and used vehicles as low as 5.25% APR. 

Is your car loan at another institution? Not a problem! We can 
refinance your loan here. Easy, no hassle, vehicle refinancing. 
Call a loan officer today or apply online.
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Upcoming Holiday Schedule
We will be closed in observance  

of the following holidays: 
Memorial Day - Monday, May 27th
Juneteenth - Wednesday, June 19th
Fourth of July - Thursday, July 4th
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by NCUA
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6445 Lake Road Terrace, Suite 100

Woodbury, MN 55125

1301 L’Orient Street, Suite 150 
St. Paul, MN 55117

www.pipefitterscu.org

Hours:	 Monday......................................... 9:00am – 5:00pm 
	 Tuesday......................................... 9:00am – 5:00pm
	 Wednesday.................................. 9:00am – 5:00pm
	 Thursday....................................... 9:00am – 5:00pm
	 Friday............................................. 9:00am – 5:00pm

The St. Paul branch will be closed from 
1:30pm – 2:30pm Monday thru Friday

Office Phone.........................................................651-227-0771
Fax..........................................................................651-228-0824
Toll Free............................................................. 1-888-956-0771
Lost or Stolen VISA Card................................ 1-866-518-0213
Lost or Stolen ATM/Debit Card...................... 1-888-241-2510
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Privacy Policy
Pipefitters Steamfitters Credit Union Member Information 
Privacy Policy is available on our website or at either of 
our branches. If you would like a privacy policy sent to your 
residence, please contact the credit union at 651-227-0771 
to request one.

Security Reminder!
Pipefitters Steamfitters Credit Union will NEVER email, 
call or text you and ask for your personal information 
such as your Online Banking credentials, credit/debit card 
numbers, CVV or your social security number. If you ever 
question the legitimacy of a call or text, reach out to the 
business using a phone number listed on their website.

Thank You For Your Support!
Pipefitters Steamfitters Credit Union members donated 
$613 to the Gilette Children’s Specialty Healthcare for 
our Hearts and Links campaign. The Board of Directors 
of Pipefitters Steamfitters Credit Union also matched 
this. Total dollar’s donated to this cause is $1,226! 
We want to thank everyone who donated to this 
remarkable fundraiser for the children!

Be the first to know about special offers and events. Visit our page and like us on Facebook.


